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SUBJECT: STOP 40121 ON SB ESCONDIDO TO BE DISCONTINUED 
 
 

 
Effective Saturday, January 11, 2020, stop number 40121 on southbound Escondido Ave 
FS Main St will be permanently discontinued due to projected construction activities for 
the new Kaiser Medical Center. A temporary A-Frame will be located on SB Escondido 
Ave approximately 300 feet south of Main St. 
 
After construction is complete, a new stop will be located FS of the entrance to the new 
facility. 
 
 

 
Craig Barnes 
Planner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


